
 

 

 

 

Update: PSA Free State Provincial Office moves to new 

premises 

 

The previous Informus edition refers (copy can be obtained on the PSA website at www.psa.co.za or the 

PSA Provincial Office: Free State) 

 

The PSA Provincial Office in Bloemfontein will be relocating to a new premises that better suit operational 

needs and remain accessible to all members, including those using public transport. The new address 

is: 82 Kellner Street, Westdene, Bloemfontein. 

 

The Provincial Office will officially operate from the new premises from 1 October 2024. Please 

note that from 15 September 2024, services will be interrupted owing to the IT-infrastructure move. There 

will also be limited face-to-face service for walk-in members at the current premises. The Provincial Office 

will communicate the plan for walk-in members who need assistance. 

 

The PSA is confident that this move will enhance the Union’s ability to serve members more effectively. 

Thank you for your continued support. The PSA looks forward to welcoming you to the new office. 

 

 

Reuben Maleka 

GENERAL MANAGER 

FOR PSA MEMBERS: FREE STATE 

04-09-2024 

 
 


